
 

 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

 

December 11 to 15 
· Last Week of Hot Lunches 
 
December 12 to 15 
· Russell Book Fair—North Campus  
  Library 
 
December 13 and 14 
· Winter Celebration of Music 7pm 
 
December 15 
· Lansdowne School Clothing Ready  
  to Pick Up 
 
December 22 
· Report Cards Go Home 
· Last Day of School 

January 8 
· Return to School 

January 8 to 12 
· First Week of Hot Lunches 
 
January 9 
· MDI Start - Grade 6 
 
January 11 
· Reynolds Flexible Studies:  
  Leadership in Learning Info Night 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of December 11 to 15, 2023 

 

WINTER CELEBRATION OF MUSIC 

  

Our winter concerts will take place in the north 
campus gym on December 13 and 14th at 7pm both 
days. Each group performs on one evening, 
students that are in multiple groups may perform 
on both evenings. We will not have a morning 
concert this term, the only concerts are in the 
evenings.  
 
Wednesday: Jazz Band, Band 6B, Band 6C, and Band 7.  
 
Thursday: Orchestra 7/8, Strings 6, Band 6A, and Band 8.  
 
There is limited parking, so your family may want to carpool or 
take alternate modes of transportation, if possible!  
 
We will be running three fundraisers at the concerts: A 50/50 
raffle, “Feed the Tuba” donations at the door (putting coins/cash 
into old tubas at the door to the concert), and a bake sale (please 
considering bringing homemade or store-bought baked goods!).  

 

LANSDOWNE SCHOOL CLOTHING 

 

Great news!  The Lansdowne school and music program clothing/merchandise is now 

ready for pickup!  Orders can be picked up 8am to 3pm Monday to Thursday from Mrs. 

Stark at the North Campus office and Mrs. Beckett at the South Campus office. 

 

Please let your child know to see Mrs. Stark or Mrs. Beckett to pick up their clothing order. 

 

Parents, if you ordered clothing as a gift then you, too, can pick up 

from Mrs. Stark (North) or Mrs Beckett (South).  If you have any 

questions please email mstark@sd61.bc.ca 

mailto:mstark@sd61.bc.ca


 

 

RUSELL BOOKS BOOK FAIR 

Lansdowne North Campus Library, December 11 to 15, 2023 
 

I am looking for a few parent volunteers to help with the set up/take down of the Russell Books 

Book Fair in the North Library: Dec. 11th  (morning) and December 15th (afternoon). 

 

I am also looking for a few parents to help run the book fair Thursday Dec. 14th from 9am - 3pm. 

 

If you are interested in helping please email the Teacher Librarian, Sarah Tait at stait@sd61.bc.ca  
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Advisories 83 and 84 are raffling two quilted Christmas runners to raise funds for 

their classes to take part in the Salish Sea Experience field trip in February. 

 

Starting on Tuesday, November 21st students in advisories 83 and 84 will begin 

selling tickets for $2.00 out in the community.  If you wish to purchase a ticket, you 

can stop by and see Ms. Louise Pope in the office 8:30am to 3:30pm Monday to 

Friday. 

 

Only 2,000 tickets will be printed. 

 

The winning tickets will be drawn on Monday, December 18th at 12.00pm 

 

The Quilts are machine stitched by Prince Rupert quilter Jenny McLean who has 

been making hand and machine stitched quilts for over 50 years. 

Quilted runners measure 70cm X 117cm. 

 

Please check out the LMS website for more information https://

lansdowne.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/news/quilted-christmas-runner-raffle/ 

https://lansdowne.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/news/quilted-christmas-runner-raffle/
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